Late Item 24.2 - B. Brook - ZON-1253

Rhonda West

From: Barb Puddifant

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 8:27 AM

To: Rhonda West; Evan Chorlton

Subject: FW: [External] Public hearing for 6540 50st NE

rrom: [

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 8:24 AM
To: Barb Puddifant <bpuddifant@salmonarm.ca>
Subject: [External] Public hearing for 6540 50st NE

Goodmorning,

We live right beside the old school , we disagree with the proposed rezoning. To add a house business below the
home is difunctional for our suburban area. Most importantly , being on the corner of 50th Street we see so
much traffic already on our small street. North Canoe school adds too our bustling busy street and summer

months it's the main street to get to the warfs and beach. By allowing this will just add more havoc to already a
small but busy street.

Please don't let this go through.
Thank you,

Bev Brook





